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Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
Monday Assembly:   
 
On Monday we marked the beginning of Anti-Bullying Week with a whole school assembly. The theme of this 
year’s week has been ‘make a noise about bullying.’  
Throughout the week we have sent a clear and positive message that bullying is not acceptable in our school 
or community.  
We talked about the importance of speaking to somebody if it happens to us or if we see it happening. 
 
We have reminded our children that bullying is a behaviour that can hurt inside emotionally or on the outside 
physically and is intentionally repeated over time.  
A huge thankyou to our Bully Busters who continue to spread the message of ‘making a noise,’ across school.  
 
Please click the link below to read a useful leaflet for parents about bullying.  
 
https://anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/sites/default/files/uploads/attachments/Anti-
Bullying%20Week%202023%20-%20Parent%20Pack%20FINAL.pdf 
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Welcome Workout: 
 
It was lovely to welcome Reception parents into school on 
Thursday to take part in our first Welcome Workout. 
We hope that you enjoyed it as much as we did! 
 
 
School Communication: 
 
We are very excited to be introducing School Gateway to 
Cheadle Catholic Infant School. 
All school related communication will be sent through 
School Gateway from Monday 20th November 2023. To 
stay up to date with what’s going on at school make sure 
you download the app for free. Just search School 
Gateway in your App store and download. Simple. 
 
Apple iPhone users, download the app 
here: http://schoolgateway.co.uk/iosdownload 
 
Android phone users, download the app here: http://schoolgateway.co.uk/androiddownload 
 
Your login details will be automatically generated using the contact information Cheadle Catholic Infant School 
already has, so please make sure the details we hold for you are up to date. You can check and change these 
details by sending an email to admin@cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk 
 
If you have any questions or would like some more information, please see the School Gateway site 
here: https://schoolgateway.co.uk/. 
 
You can also login to the online version of School Gateway via this site if you do not have a smartphone, 
although we do recommend using the app if possible as it makes it far easier to get hold of parents when we 
need to. 
 
This will replace Teachers2Parents (Eduspot) from Monday 20th November. 
 
If you haven’t received your email about setting up School Gateway please contact the school office.  
 
Thankyou. 
 
Breakfast Club After School Club: 
 
We are delighted to announce that from January we are able to offer Breakfast Club and After School Club 
places to Nursery children. Places will need to be booked via our online booking system Magic Booking on a 
first come first served basis. Please click on the link below to register yourself with magic Booking. 
 

https://cheadleinfant.magicbooking.co.uk 
 
 Booking for Spring Term will open on Friday 15th December. 
 
 
 
 
Children In Need:  
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Thank you for your kind and generous donations today. We will let you know the final total next week. There is 
still time to donate if you haven’t already done so.  The Pudsey Bear ears, T-shirt and face paints looked 
fabulous. Well done everyone! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
CAFOD: 
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Yesterday we welcomed Mrs Duffy from CAFOD into school to lead Year 1 and Year 2 in an Assembly about 
how Cafod support people in need all over the world. She spoke about people in Pakistan who suffered terribly 
during the recent floods. We all signed a special prayer about looking after our world.  
 
Christmas Fair: Saturday 2nd December 11am-1.30pm 
 
ALERT - The countdown is on! 
 
Our Annual Christmas Fair is almost upon us and we are in need of your help! Thank you already to those who 
have donated but if you can we please have any of the following; 
 
Chocolate 
Small bags of sweets for prizes 
Bottles  
Prizes/vouchers for the raffle  
Colour stall items (see previous information for which colour your year group is collecting for)  
 
At the moment we have very few donations and without your help we can’t do it! So please where you can 
donate, it is very much appreciated. 
 
We have lots of exciting things at the Christmas fair 2nd Dec 11-1.30pm including bottle tombola, Christmas 
crafts, biscuit decorating, Christmas treat stall, nails/glitter, colour stall, snowman tin alley, spin the wheel, 
Guess the name of giant bear/husky, stories with Santa, hot dogs, Irish Coffee, live music and more!!  
 
Today your child will bring home two books of raffle tickets for the Christmas Fair. The tickets cost 20p 
each or £1 per book. If you would like to buy the raffle tickets please return the stubs filled in with your 
name and contact number. Please put the stubs and money in a sealed envelope and give to your 
child’s class teacher.  
The raffle will be drawn at the Fair and winners announced on Monday 4th December. 
 
If you are able to help on any of the stalls at the Fair please email Grace or Laura 
psa.ccijs@gmail.com 
 
 
Thank you as always for all the support, let’s make this another fantastic Christmas Fair! 
 
Cheadle Catholic Infant and Juniors PSA 

 
 
Next week we will be collecting bottles for the bottle tombola. 
 
Thankyou for your continued support.  

INFORMATION DATE 
Collection for treat bag tombola  Week beginning 06/11/23 
Collection for chocolate tombola Week beginning 13/11/23 
Collection for bottle tombola  Week beginning 20/11/23 
Collection for second hand toys/books Week beginning 27/11/23 
Cake donations 01/12/23 
 

Parish News: 
 
 



6 

St Ann’s Cheadle Hulme:  
Sat 2nd December: 3.30-4.30pm Advent Wreath making session followed by 5pm Mass. 
 
Christ the King children’s Mass at St Ann’s Church: Saturday 25th November 5pm 
 
A message from St Chad’s Cheadle: 
 
St Chad’s are hosting a children’s mass on Sunday 26th November at 9:30am. If you would like your child to 
do a reading, sing along with the choir, do the offertory or simply join in with prayers with other children, please 
meet Victoria in the church hall from 9:10 onwards 
 

REMINDERS; 
                      

BEDTIME STORIES 
 
Cheadle Catholic PSA would like to invite Infant children to join us for an evening of storytelling. 

 
Each evening of bedtime stories will be based on a magical Christmas theme, with an age appropriate story. 
Children need to be in their nightwear & bring their favourite cuddly teddy. A choice of hot milk or hot chocolate 
& biscuits will be served. So all you need to do is say their prayers and pop them to bed when you get home! 

 
TICKETS £3 per child 

 
Places are limited so please book  early to avoid disappointment. 

 
The Bedtime stories will be on the following evenings and are open to Nursery, Reception, Year 1 & Year 2: 
 
Tuesday 19th December: 5.45-6.30pm 
 
Wednesday 20th December: 5.45-6.30pm 
 
Bookings can be made via Parent Pay  
 

 
 
 STORYTIME WITH SANTA at the Christmas Fair     December 2nd, 2023         
 

 
Father Christmas is returning to Cheadle Catholic Schools’ Christmas Fair on  
 
                                                                Saturday December 2nd. 

Father Christmas will be sharing a short story with groups of children. All visitors will receive a gift from 
Santa and if they want to share their Christmas lists, there will be a postbox in the Grotto  for children to post 
their letters. The Grotto is open for children in Nursery to Year 6. 

Parents and carers can pre-book a slot ahead of the Christmas Fair.  

Slots available:  11am-11.30am,   11.45am-12.15pm,      12.30pm-12.45pm  

Timed slots will be allocated on a first-come, first-serve basis and the PSA will endeavour to give  your 
children places within their preferred time slots. 
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TICKETS £3 per child 

 
 

Bookings can be made via Parent Pay 
                                      
 
Maths Mastery in school: 
 
Year 1 parents who wish to attend the workshop on Tuesday 21st November  9am- 10am please click on the 
link to register.  
 
Reception  parents who wish to attend the workshop on Tuesday16th January 9am-10am please click on the 
link to register.  
 
https://forms.gle/XQ8ui812SW5KkQag9 
 

Thumbs Up Wednesday:   
                                                                                                
Our first Thumbs Up Wednesday will be on Wednesday 29th November 8.45-9.15am 

School Dinners: 

The week beginning  20.11.23 will be  back to week 1, the link to the menu is below: 

https://www.cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk/parents/school-dinner-menus/ 

 
Open Evenings 

We will be hosting one more  Open Evening this year for 2024 prospective parents. 

They will be held on:  

 

Tuesday 6th December 6-7pm 

 

If you know anyone who may  be interested in a Reception or Nursery place for September 2024 please ask 
them to email admin@cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk in order to book a place. 
 
 Admissions. If you have a child due to start school in September 2024 (born between September 1st 2019 
and August 31st 2020) online applications are now open. The closing date for Reception applications is 15th 
January 2024 

Applications for nursery places for September 2024 are also being accepted online. Closing date is 31st March 

2024. 

www.stockport.gov.uk/schooladmissions 

If you have any queries please email the admissions team at admissions.support@stockport.gov.uk 

 

Wishing you a lovely weekend, 
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‘At the going down of the sun and in the morning. We will remember them.’  

 
(Taken from the forth stanza of ‘For the fallen’ by Laurence Binyon.) 

 
 

Mrs Glynn. 
 

headteacher@cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk 
Tel:  4858733 

 
Congratulations to our new Stars of the Week: 

Nursery: Felicity & Max 

R1: Kit & Eleanor 

R2: Violet & Thomas 

RN3: Sophia & Lorenzo 

1O: Aria & Teddy C 

1DW: Austin & Ciara 

1BW: Leo & Jolie 

2L: Lottie K & Lottie B 

2N: Eva & Tom 

2W: Amelia & Tommy 
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Provisional Diary Dates  

Our full provisional diary can be viewed on our website  

                             https://www.cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk/news-and-events/calendar/ 

Tuesday 21st November     9-10am  Maths Mastery Workshop for year 1 parents 
Thursday 23rd November 8.50-9.10 am  Nursery Welcome Workout for children and 

parents . 
Wednesday 29th November 8.45-9.15am Thumbs Up Morning 
Thursday 30th November 8.50-9.10 am  Year 1 Welcome Workout for children and 

parents . 
Saturday 2nd December 11am-1.30pm CHRISTMAS FAIR 
Wednesday 6th December 6-7pm Open Evening for 2024-25 parents 
Thursday 7th December 8.50-9.10 am  Year 2 Welcome Workout for children and 

parents . 
Tuesday 12th December   9.30am R1 Nativity  
Wednesday 13th December  9.30am  R2 Nativity 
Thursday 14th December  9.30am  

Thursday 14th December 6pm 

RN Nativity 

Year 2 Carol Concert at St Ann’s Church 
Friday 15th December  9.30am Nursery 2 Nativity  
Tuesday 19th December  9.30am  

Tuesday 19th December 5.45-6.30pm  

Nursery 1 Nativity 

Bedtime Stories 
Wednesday 20TH  December   

Wednesday 20th December  5.45-6.30pm 

Christmas Party Day 

Bedtime Stories 
Friday 22nd December School closes for Christmas holidays 
Monday 8th January  School opens for Spring Term 
Tuesday 16th January 9-10am  Maths Mastery Workshop for Reception 

Parents 
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